
Save  the  Date!  RMLS™
Education  Summit  and  Trade
Fair Coming March 18, 2016

Real estate professionals: you are invited to save the date
for  the  2016  RMLS™  Education  Summit  and  Trade  Fair!  This
year’s trade fair will be taking place on Friday, March 18,
2015, at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel in the heart of the
Lloyd District of Portland, OR.

It’s Our Silver Anniversary!

RMLS™ will be celebrating its 25th anniversary in 2016, and
this is the largest event RMLS™ organizes each year. RMLS™ is
proud of the services it has been able to offer regional real
estate professionals since 1991, and the trade fair will offer
plenty of opportunity to celebrate.

About the Location

RMLS™ has moved the event location in recent years in order to
find a space with a perfect fit. The DoubleTree offers a new
location  in  the  heart  of  the  Lloyd  District,  plentiful
parking, easy access by transit, and also enables RMLS™ to
offer more amenities to attendees and exhibitors.

Join Us!

RMLS™ members and non-members are welcome to attend the event,
and class registration will be open by early February. Monitor
RMLStradefair.com, RMLS™ on Facebook, or RMLS™ on Twitter for
the latest updates.

Whether  you’ll  be  attending  classes,  reaching  out  to
REALTORS®, or window shopping around the trade fair floor,
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RMLS™ looks forward to seeing you at our annual trade fair
this spring!

Thanks, Sponsors!

Special thanks to our sponsors for making this event possible…
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http://www.bearprinting.com
http://www.sentrilock.com/

